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October 15, 2014

Doreen Friis

Regulatory Affairs Officer/Clerk

Nova Scotia Utility and Review Board
1601 Lower Water Street, 3rd Floor
P.O. Box 1692, Unit “M”

Halifax, NS B3J 3S3

Re: MO05522 — Nova Scotia Power Incorporated 2014 Integrated Resource Plan

Dear Ms. Friis:
In accordance with the 2014 IRP Terms of Reference, NS Power is pleased to file its 2014
Integrated Resource Plan Final Report. Due to file size, the Final Report is available on

the Company’s website at the following location:

http://www.nspower.ca/en/home/about-us/electricity-rates-and-regulations/regulatory-

initiatives/IRP.aspx

Please also find attached a redline version of the Final Report comparing with the Draft
Report circulated on September 30, 2014 by the Company. The changes reflect the
Company’s response to specific stakeholder comment submissions, rather than to
reflect substantive changes to the discussion of the analysis that was performed.

The Board approved an extension to the IRP schedule to permit the Synapse technical
team and the Facilitator to file reports on October 20. As NS Power will not have the
opportunity to review those reports in advance of October 20, NS Power reserves the
right to provide further comment for the benefit of the Board and interested parties if it
determines it to be necessary at that time.

Yours truly,

Tim Wood
Manger, Regulatory Strategy



